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Valley of the Pines
Golf Cart Rules and Regulations

. Golf carts must be a manufactured golf cart. No go-carts,
ATV’s, off-road vehicles are allowed.

. All golf carts must have a visible light when operating at
night.

. All operators of golf carts must have a valid driver’s
license. Children are not allowed to operate golf carts.

. A lot owner without a valid driver’s license may submit a
usage request due to physical impairment to the Board of
Directors for approval.

. All passengers must be seated at all times. Passengers
may not stand on the back or ride on the hood.

. The speed limit for golf carts is 13 mph.

. Valley of the Pines lot owners operating a golf cart in the
Valley must have Liability Insurance on the golf cart, and
must submit a copy of their Liability Insurance to the Board
of Directors prior to operating the cart. This must be
updated yearly upon expiration of the current policy, and a
new copy given to the Board.



